
Inter-deparlment Correspondence

i McGill UniversityF ïLiil \h Wm
&*■'

February 25, 1955,

'

E. L, Judah, Esq 
Seoretary, Museums Committee.

• t

Dear Mr, Judah,

You will note the enclosed letter from 

Mr. Set on-Karr asking if the prehistoric stone tools 

he presented to the Peter Redpath Museum are exhibited 

or not, and also the two cards he encloses, 

you answer his letter (telling him tha t we are at 

present without a Principal) ?

Can

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary
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